

ALL SAINTS SCHOOL School Road, Lessingham, Norwich, Norfolk NR12 0DJ 01692 582083

www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk E-mail: office@allsaintslessingham.co.uk

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL

Directors: Mrs R Smith and Mrs J Gardiner Headteacher: Ms S Dangerfield



Friday 6th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Gressenhall Workhouse Museum Tuesday 17th September 2024

A trip has been organised for the Upper Juniors to visit Gressenhall Workhouse Museum to support students' History topic on WW2, where we will be learning about how WW2 impacted Norfolk.

The visit will be on 17th of September 2024. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and travelling by coach, returning to school in plenty of time before the taxis leave at 3.15pm.

Important information for the session:

School uniform and suitable walking shoes must be worn. The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so please ensure your young person brings sunscreen and a hat, or a raincoat. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle (No energy drinks please) ideally in a rucksack.

In line with the school policy, mobile phones and other electronic devices are not permitted on trips.

Please contact the school office if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Lucy Wade and Johnathan Slater

Year 6 Teachers